
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 28, 2019 

Joint Staff 

 

Admiral Kawano, Chief of Staff, Joint staff, visited to the United States of America 

 
1. ADM Kawano, Chief of Staff, Joint staff, visited United States of America from 

March 21(Thu) to March 22(Fri). 

2. ADM Kawano exchanged views with Gen Dunford, Chairman, Joint Chief of Staff 

and ADM Davidson, Commander, U.S. Indo-Pacific Command on international 

and regional security issues and cooperation. 

3. Gen Dunford, Chairman, Joint Chief of Staff hosted an Armed Forces Honor 

Arrival Ceremony for ADM Kawano. 

4. ADM Kawano delivered a speech at Naval War College.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Bilateral meeting with Gen Dunford             Award ceremony 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Award ceremony（Video）      Speech at Naval War College 

https://www.facebook.com/TheJointStaff/videos/419973941894514 

 （Joint Chiefs of Staff Facebook） 

 

統合幕僚監部  報道発表資料 
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